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MEMORANDUM

TO:


Jerry Montag, Registrar 






FROM:
Gayle R. Davis, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:
University Curriculum Committee Action

DATE:

January 27, 2009


Cc:

Attached Distribution List


This is to inform you that I have approved the following and have forwarded the original, signed forms to the Registrar’s Office.  

NEW COURSE:
UCC Log#

[6668]
BUS 350
Sustainable Business Management – 3 Credits:  Approved
[6675]
FIN 627
Derivative Assets and Markets – 3 Credits:  Approved
[6584]
MAT 300
Music Art & Theatre for Elem Ed – 3 Credits:  Approved


COURSE CHANGE:

UCC Log#
[6659]
ACC 621

Advanced Cost Management – Change in Prerequisites – 3 Credits:  Approved

[6600]
BIO 426

Nucleic Acids Laboratory – Change in Credit, Activity, Other (Cross List as CMB 426) 




        – 3 Credits:  Approved
[6685]
CS 490

Internship   - Change in Prerequisites – 2-5 Credits:  Approved
COURSE CHANGE – DROP

UCC Log#
[6674]
FIN 628

Security Analysis and Portfolio Management – 3 Credits: Approved

COURSE CHANGE: With General Education Impact

[6682]
BIO 104

Biology for the 21st Century – Change in Number; Title; Description; Other (Removal of course 




       from Human Journey theme) – 4 Credits:  Approved

PROGRAM CHANGE:

College of Health Professions



Clinical Laboratory Science
[6693]    Clinical Laboratory Science – Change in Major; Change in Cognate:  Approved
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